
 

 

 

 

 

21st November 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

All Saint’s Church Visit – Tuesday 4th December 2018 

As part of our Belonging topic in RE, your children have been invited to learn about the features of a church. 
The visit is hosted by members of All Saint’s Church. We shall be leaving school promptly at 10.30am, 
travelling on foot.  We anticipate that we will return to school by 12noon. 

Please ensure that on this day your child brings a coat to school. Your child must be wearing their full 
school uniform, including appropriate footwear. We do require extra adult support and, as always, this is on 
a first come, first served. Please show your interest on the reply slip. You will be informed if you have a 
place on this trip. 

Please return the attached slip no later than Thursday 29th November 2018. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Patrick 

 

 

I agree to my child attending the church visit on Tuesday 4th December 2018. 
We MUST receive this information if your child is to attend the trip. 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  Class _____________ 

Signed Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________________ 

Contact telephone number: ___________________________________________ 

Medical conditions: _________________________________________________ 

Please tick this box if you are interested in being a helper on this visit.  
  
Name of adult wishing to attend: ___________________________________ 


